
 

 

From the Editor 

The January 2017 issue of the Journal of Theory and Practice in Education 

(JTPE) has been published. The aim of JTPE is to provide our readers with 

distinctive, original, high-quality scientific publications. It is our objective to 

try and complete the editorial and referee processes of the journal as swiftly as 

possible. We would like to apologise to any researchers and writers who 

suffered from delays caused by the previous editorial team, which may have 

prevented articles being published on time and left authors with inadequate 

information regarding the publication process. JTPE henceforth intends to 

improve its communications with authors. This issue is published with this 

purpose in mind and includes 8 articles in the field of education.  
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